Portlan
Maine

fes. Loogie's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Reports on two legalization inspections

John Brennan <brennanj@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Mar 30, 2017 at 9:56 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Good morning,

252 Veranda St: | believe Chuck Fagone has the notes for this property and should have entered. One major item is a
fire door with self-closing hardware for the furnace room as the basement is an occupied apartment.
572 Brighton Ave: | entered the violations in Urban Insight yesterday. Do you need me to send you the list?

John
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John Brennan, Fire Captain
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention &
Community Outreach Branch
380 Congress St

Portland, ME 04101
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